Comments about Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat March 2018

Just a quick note to congratulate the whole team for putting on such an incredible show this week. Boy, they were good!  **** has had a fantastic experience and is thrilled to have been given an award - in turn we are extremely proud parents! I am always amazed that there can be so much talent in a small area of Sussex but I know that talent can only be teased out by people who give up HOURS of their time to give our children such fantastic opportunities, encourage them all the way and help them to find their wings. They were all flying very high last night, that's for sure! 
Please could you pass this to all the young hats team...you did again...gets better and better every year....thank you for create this great opportunity for the young generation who love the whole theatre experience...
You deserve a rest now...have a nice Easter holiday and rest of the year...
See you at the next production for sure...

Just wanted to say Joseph was just the most fabulous show.  A big thank you and well done to you and your team, and of course, our wonderful children.  All our family and friends who came were blown away by it.  *** had the best time, she thoroughly enjoyed having a bigger role and was delighted with her award!

Huge Thanks from us as a family & from *** for all your hard work & all of the HATS team. She has loved every minute of rehearsals & the shows. 
The show & experience was more then Amazing! 


We would just like to say thank you so much to you all for being so welcoming to *** she has thoroughly enjoyed being a part of HATs, the rehearsals, and of course the show week. She came home each night absolutely buzzing! 
The after show party was a lovely treat which she said was great fun and she was thrilled to receive the rising star award as well. *** loves to perform, whether it’s singing, dancing, acting or a bit of them all, we are so pleased that she has been given the opportunity to be apart of your group. 
Congratulations on putting together a great show which the children clearly enjoyed being a part of. 
You all deserve a good few weekends off to relax.
We look forward to next years production.



